
Legal Notice 

Maple Lake Township 

Request for Bids 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of Maple Lake Township, Wright 
County, State of Minnesota, is soliciting bids for an undetermined amount of 
gallons of magnesium or calcium chloride, bid to include both prices, no less than 
30%.  Price to include material and application on roads up to 24 feet in width, 
and applied prior to June 15th 2019    For other information in regard to bidding, 
please contact our maintenance department, telephone 320-963-3927.  The 
board of supervisors reserves the right to accept, or reject any or all bids. Bids are 
due by 7:00 P. M. Tuesday March 19, 2019, at the town hall located at 6298 
Bishop Avenue NW, and county road 37.  Bids may be mailed or delivered to Dick 
Hogan, Clerk at the Maple Lake Town Hall. 
 
Maple Lake Township 
Dick Hogan, Clerk 
  
 
Publish  2-27 and 3-6-2019 


